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Box 147 @ Bozeman, Montana 59715 B (406) 586-5466

May 17, 1979

Mr. Bill Nittler
603 West First
McCook, NE 69001

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This confirms your reception report of November 8, 1976, at 2:05 AM
MST. KBOZ was non-directional during the time of your report for
frequency check purposes. KBOZ resumed directional mode after the
test, thus explaining the loss of signal at 2:09 AM.

Thank you for your report.

;%;’L H Podzeir-

Stephen H. Blodgett
Chief Engineer, KBOZ



